	Interest Form for the 2021-2022 School Year
Due April 14th
 

	April 13, 2021
The Howard County Public School System is planning for a full-time virtual option for students entering grades K-12 who wish to learn virtually for the 2021-2022 school year. Once finalized, the Digital Education Center (DEC) program will give students the opportunity to take classes and earn credits virtually, while receiving support services from both the DEC and their designated home school. DEC students will continue to be “enrolled” in their designated home school and will be able to participate in athletics and activities at that school.
The DEC is intended to function as an additional, separate K-12 center, which will continue to operate even after fully in-person learning resumes at all other HCPSS schools.
Digital Education Center Information:
https://www.hcpss.org/schools/dec/
Please fill out your interest form by April 14th
https://news.hcpss.org/news-posts/2021/03/dec-interest-due-april-14/
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